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Certified Mail No.  7009 2250 0001 8154 9302 and First-Class Mail                                      
 

May 5, 2010
Crystal Valenta Eason 
[redacted]
Re:  PHARMACY TECHNICIAN Registration Application 

           
Dear Ms. Eason:
 

At its meeting on April 13, 2009, the Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) reviewed your application for Pharmacy Technician Registration in Massachusetts along with related documentation accompanying your application.  After careful consideration of the information before it, the Board voted to preliminarily DENY your application for registration.  
The Board's preliminary denial is based on the documents contained in your application file:  
•
Pharmacy Technician Registration Application received 11/23/2009 and attachments 
•
Police Report and Court Documentation relating to your answers to Application Section D. Question 5, including pending court matters. 
Based on the foregoing, the Board further voted that you may submit a new application for consideration no earlier than one year from the date of this letter and are able to provide documentation satisfactory to the Board of the resolution of your pending court matters.
If you contest the facts on which the Board denied your application, you may identify the facts that you dispute (providing any supporting documentation) and request an opportunity for a hearing on the Board's preliminary denial of your application, as set forth in the Notice of Opportunity for Hearing on Application Denial below.  Any such request must be received by the Board within 21 days of the date of this letter of preliminary application denial to the Board of Registration in Pharmacy, Department of Public Health, Division of Health Professions Licensure, 239 Causeway Street, Suite 200, 2nd Floor, Boston, MA 02114.

Sincerely, 

Joanne M. Trifone, R.Ph. 
President

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR HEARING ON APPLICATION DENIAL

You are hereby advised that you may request an opportunity for a hearing on the Board’s preliminary denial of your application for registration.  Any such request must be in writing, accompanied by the documentation described in (2), below, and received by the Board within 21 days of the date of this letter of preliminary application denial.  
The Board may grant your request for a hearing if:

1)   your written request for a hearing is timely received;

2)   you adequately identify in such written request a specific area of factual dispute

      relevant to the preliminary denial and have submitted to the Board sufficient credible

      documentation to establish such dispute; 

3)   the Board determines that a hearing is required to resolve the factual dispute that

      you have identified; and

4)   if, following a hearing, the factual dispute were to be resolved in your favor, you

      would otherwise be eligible for licensure.

